
1987 
Jan  
Feb  
Mar  
Apr  
May X 
Jun  
Jul  
Aug  
Sep  
Oct  
Nov  
Dec  

 
1992 

Jan  
Feb  
Mar  
Apr  
May  
Jun X 
Jul  
Aug  
Sep  
Oct  
Nov  
Dec  

 
1993 

Jan  
Feb  
Mar  
Apr X 
May  
Jun  
Jul  
Aug X 
Sep X 
Oct X 
Nov X 
Dec X 

 
1994 

Jan X 
Feb X 
Mar X 
Apr X 
May X 
Jun X 
Jul X 
Aug X 
Sep X 
Oct X 
Nov X 
Dec X 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1995 
Jan X 
Feb X 
Mar X 
Apr X 
May X 
Jun X 
Jul X 
Aug X 
Sep X 
Oct X 
Nov X 
Dec  

 
1996 

Jan X 
Feb X 
Mar X 
Apr X 
May X 
Jun X 
Jul X 
Aug X 
Sep X 
Oct X 
Nov X 
Dec X 

 
1997 

Jan X 
Feb X 
Mar  
Apr X 
May X 
Jun X 
Jul X 
Aug X 
Sep X 
Oct X 
Nov X 
Dec X 

 
1998 

Jan X 
Feb X 
Mar X 
Apr X 
May X 
Jun X 
Jul X 
Aug X 
Sep X 
Oct X 
Nov X 
Dec  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1999 
Jan X 
Feb X 
Mar X 
Apr X 
May X 
Jun X 
Jul X 
Aug X 
Sep X 
Oct X 
Nov X 
Dec X 

 
2000 

Jan X 
Feb X 
Mar X 
Apr X 
May X 
Jun X 
Jul X 
Aug X 
Sep X 
Oct X 
Nov X 
Dec X 

 
2001 

Jan X 
Feb X 
Mar X 
Apr X 
May  
Jun X 
Jul  
Aug  
Sep  
Oct  
Nov X 
Dec  

 
2002 

Jan  
Feb  
Mar  
Apr  
May  
Jun  
Jul  
Aug X 
Sep  
Oct  
Nov  
Dec  

 
These OARC newsletters provided to 
the club history by Darwin Salisbury, 
K6IGU of Ogden.  Thank you 
Darwin.  If ;anyone has other old 
newsletters please contact Kent 
Gardner, club historian, at 475-6282. 
 


